
15 September 2015

Dear property / business owner or resident

An Accessible City: proposed changes on St Asaph Street

Christchurch City Council is inviting feedback on proposed changes to the Central City travel network. 
These transport projects are needed to support the recovery of the Central City, including anchor 
projects.

The proposed changes, outlined in the Christchurch Central Recovery Plan’s transport chapter An 
Accessible City, are on St Asaph Street (from Ferry Road to Antigua Street). One of the key features is a 
separated cycleway on the south side of the street.

Consultation on concept designs starts on Thursday 17 September and closes on Thursday 8 
October 2015.
The enclosed booklet provides more detailed information on the proposed changes. If you would like 
to provide feedback a response form is included in the booklet. 

The Council will hold a number of community drop-in sessions where you can find out more about 
the project, talk to staff and provide your comments.

You are invited to attend a presentation by the project team at the start of both drop-in sessions at the 
BNZ Lounge, EPIC, 96 Manchester Street.

See overleaf for further information on how you can have your say.

Wednesday 23 September 2015 
12.00–2pm (Presentation at noon)

BNZ Lounge, EPIC, 96 Manchester Street

Presentations and drop-in sessions

Saturday 26 September 2015 
2–4pm

The foyer, Christchurch Central 
Police Station, 68 St Asaph Street

Thursday 1 October 2015 
12.00–2pm (Presentation at noon)

BNZ Lounge, EPIC, 96 Manchester Street



Comments
Responses to the  proposals may be made to the Council from from Thursday 17 September  
to 5pm Thursday 8 October 2015.

Responses may be sent either:
•	 through the Council’s website: www.ccc.govt.nz/haveyoursay
•	 by email: AACtransportprojects@ccc.govt.nz 
	 (please make sure your full name and address is included with your submission)
•	 by completing the response form, or any other written form, and posting to:

		  Freepost 178 (no stamp required)
		  AAC Transport Projects
		  Christchurch City Council
		  PO Box 73013
		  Christchurch 8154

The consultation booklet, which includes plans, is available:
•	 at www.ccc.govt.nz/haveyoursay
•	 on the Council’s web page, visit www.ccc.govt.nz/AACtransportprojects 
•	 at Council libraries and service centres
•	 by phoning the Council on 941 8999 or 0800 800 169.

If you would like further information on the proposals please email AACtransportprojects@ccc.govt.nz 
or phone Consultation Leader Jennie Hamilton on (03) 941 8999 or 0800 800 169. 

We look forward to receiving your feedback.

Yours sincerely,

St Asaph Street Project team


